
Monthly Meeting Notes 
PCRC Club Meeting on April 17, 2023 

Happy Flying All! 
 
 

  
 
The meeting was held 7pm, April 17th at the field.  
 
Members attending: 

Jason Baker  Luther Hux  Walt Moore 
 Ron Anderson Lee Konopa  George Saar 
 Jim Corey  Tim Lowe   
 Paul Dwyer  Greg McCain 
 
 

 Treasury Summary 
o Income since 20 March: $180         Expenses since 20 March: none           Balance 17 April: $3,643 

 
 Old Business 

o Bylaw Revisions:  The proposed changes to the bylaws were finalized and will be emailed to the 
members for their review. The vote for final adoption of the revisions will be on the agenda for the 
May meeting.  

 
 New Business 

o National Model Aviation Day, Open House on Aug 12th:  The group decided to advertise Sunday, 
Aug 13th as a rain date if there is inclement weather on Saturday, Aug 12th.  We also decided to 
not offer any food service at the event; the health-safety requirements are too onerous. 
 

o Club Picnic and Fun Fly on June 10th:  The group decided to schedule a picnic and fun-fly for 
members and their families on Saturday, June 10th.   

 
o Field Maintenance:  We authorized the expenditure of up to $150 for fencing at the entrance.  

 
o Donated Items:  Thelma Twigg, wife of long-time member Dave Twigg, kindly donated several 

planes, a radio, and miscellaneous other items to the club. The equipment was sold to members at 
the meeting, with all proceeds reverting to the club. 

 
 

 Reminder:  Ticks are especially active at the field. Remember your insect repellent! 
 

 Next meeting:  Monday, 17th of May at the field. 
 
 
                                                             Submitted by Jim Corey, PCRC Secretary 

     


